
A very Merry Christmas

Dear Partners!!

  

The Icelandic group wishes you a very Merry Christmas and all the best for the new year. We
would also like to tank you for a great time during our visit in Lithuania last November.

  

In the new year we will continue working on the project and will have a lot of interesting things to
do when you visit us in March. We are looking forward seeing you again.

  

Gleðileg jól og farsælt komandi ár. Við hlökkum til að sjá ykkur í mars.

  

The Icelandic partners in AER.
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